
From: Natty Violini  
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 6:12 AM 
To: Stephen Baugh 
Cc: telliott@islandstrust.ca; Timothy Peterson; Mikaila Lironi; Tracee Carey 
Subject: Scottie Bay Dock Application 
 
I would like my opinion to be included as support and form part of the official record regarding 
application number LA-RZ-2023.1-LTC” 
 
As a long time Lasqueti resident and boater I agree and support this dock for we need more docks on 
Lasqueti. There is a need here for docks for the 2 government docks have no room to park on and there 
aren’t many places possible to have them here. I think its great to know that there are owners willing to 
install a dock in a safe place  and followed guidelines to have it done correctly. All we need now is OUR 
Islands Trust to see this is needed for Lasqueti. Much Thx Natty Violini 


